
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

On the 23rd April we will be celebrating the start of Ramadan. The teachers are busy preparing activities for 

the children to get involved in for the next few weeks. Please look out for the newsletter which will come out 

later this week for more details. 

 

If you have some suggestions for activities you would like, 

please email the school on: 

info@olivehackney.staracademies.org 

with the heading ‘Ramadan Activities’ 
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Principal’s Welcome      20th April 2020 

As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you)  

Dear Parents, 

I hope you have had a relaxing two week holiday with your family and that you are all safe and well. We are really missing 

being at school and seeing both you and your children and will do our best to make sure that we keep in touch with you 

during this time. 

 

This week the BBC has started online lessons for all children from Reception to Year 6 starting at 9am. You will be able to 

access these programmes on your ipad/laptop or TV. 

 

Please click this link for more information: https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/bitesize-daily-schedules-teach/zdtwjhv 

 

 

 

 

Bitesize schedule 

mailto:info@olivehackney.staracademies.org
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/bitesize-daily-schedules-teach/zdtwjhv
https://www.olivehackney.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Bitesize-schedule.pdf


STARS OF HOPE 

We’ve got one more day before this competition ends! If 

you’d like to enter, look at the details below: 

 

 

 

Online Work 

Please look at the website’s home learning page to find new resources for your 

child. These will be updated each Wednesday and Friday. This work should 

supplement the work packs that you have received for your child. This week the 

teachers will be asking you if you are able to access the online work and how 

you are finding this so that we can make improvements if needed. 

Website:   olivehackney.com 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/olive_hackney 



 

 

 

 

 

 


